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I hereby confirm that I have proofread and edited the manuscript entitled “Epigenetic 

modulators for brain cancer stem cells: Implications for anticancer treatment” by Luane 

Abballe and Evelina Miele. In doing so I have made every effort to ensure the language used 

is appropriate for an academic journal paper, and that the message of the manuscript is 

unaltered. 

I can confirm that I am a native speaker of the English language. Additionally, I have been able 

to draw on more than 10 years’ experience as a research scientist and more than 15 years’ 

experience as a professional translator. 
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rpm40@cam.ac.uk 
PhD Candidate (University of Cambridge) 


